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Dear Parents of Y5 – Y8, 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

We are delighted to announce the Middle School Parent Principal Conference for the 2024–2025 
academic year, as part of our ongoing dedication to fostering excellence and supporting the 
holistic growth of our students.

At PISJES, we believe that active parental involvement is crucial in creating an inclusive and

supportive educational environment. We deeply value the opportunity to work closely with our 
parent community, sharing a common goal: to build a culture rooted in trust, respect, and shared

responsibility for every aspect of our children’s education. Through this collaborative approach, 
we strive to help our students not only meet academic standards but also exceed them, 
empowering them to thrive on their educational journey.

In support of these efforts, PISJES regularly conducts performance surveys to gather valuable 
feedback from both parents and students. These surveys provide essential insights into various 
elements of educational experience, including recognition, perceptions, concerns, and 
expectations. During the upcoming conference, the feedback gathered will be central to our 
discussions, helping us to build mutual understanding and create a collaborative path forward.

We warmly invite you to join this year’s Parent Principal Conference:

Date: Friday, 8 November 2024

Conference Time: 9:00 am sharp – 11:00 am

Arrival/Dispersal: Gate 04

Venue: PISJES Auditorium

Attendees: Exclusively for Parents 

 

To confirm your attendance, please register using one of the following methods: 

 

1. A registration link has been sent to you via SMS. 

2. Alternatively, visit the Parent Portal to complete the registration form. 

 

Please note that registration closes on 7 November 2024. 

Together, let’s make a positive impact on our children’s lives! 

 




